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Short Bio (50 words) 
 

Louis Halpern draws on 25 years in technology and business to deliver this 
urgent analysis. Navigating life with ADHD, bipolar disorder, and dyslexia 
gives him a distinctive lens to spot patterns others miss, honed through work 
with organisations including Nando’s, BBC TVL, and Marks & Spencer. 

Medium Bio (100 words) 
 

Louis Halpern has spent over 25 years at the intersection of technology and 
business, working with organisations including Nando’s, BBC TVL, and Marks & 
Spencer. A proud Londoner, he navigates the world with ADHD, bipolar 
disorder, and dyslexia—differences that have become strengths, enabling him 
to connect dots others miss. From this unique perspective, Louis sees the 
looming economic upheaval that most overlook. In The Coalescence – A World 
Without Jobs, he blends insider knowledge with lived experience to deliver 
both a warning and a roadmap for navigating the most significant economic 
transformation in human history. 

Long Bio (250 words) 
 

While many celebrate technological progress, Louis Halpern sees the patterns 
shaping our economic future. 
His neurodivergent mind connects dots others overlook, exposing the crisis 
hiding in plain sight. 

A Londoner navigating ADHD, bipolar disorder, and dyslexia, Louis has turned 
difference into strength. These perspectives enable him to anticipate 
developments long before more linear thinkers recognise them. 

With 25+ years in technology and business, he has worked with organisations 
including Nando’s, BBC TVL, and Marks & Spencer. From this vantage point, he 
has witnessed how technology transforms companies and disrupts industries—and 
why our collective response remains dangerously inadequate. 

His mind works rapidly, peeling back complexity to reveal essential truths. In 
writing this book, he collaborated with the very AI technologies he 
critiques, showing how humans and machines can work together while 
maintaining a critical human perspective. 

“You Are All Fired By An Algorithm - The Coalescence – A World Without Jobs” 
is born of Louis urgent conviction: society is unprepared for what’s ahead. 
This is not another book about technological change—it is both a warning and 
a roadmap, written by someone uniquely equipped to guide us through the 
storm. 


